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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AAEC’s Stephen Devadoss receives AAEA national graduate mentoring honor
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Stephen Devadoss, the Emabeth Thompson Endowed Professor within Texas Tech's Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, received the 2022 Graduate Mentoring Award from the Agricultural & Applied Economics Association. The prestigious honor was presented at the organization's annual meeting on Aug. 1 in Anaheim, California. 

WELCOME TO TECH
Leehu Loon takes helm of Texas Tech’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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Leehu Loon, a distinguished landscape architecture educator and administrator from the University of Oklahoma, has been named a professor and chair of the Department of Landscape Architecture, effective Aug. 1. One of his goals is to create opportunities for student-centered learning with engaged and enthusiastic faculty. His research program has broadly focused on community-based service-learning projects.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
Welcome Back; Davis College Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Members of Davis College’s Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center are set to host their annual Ag Fest at 5:30 p.m. on Sept. 1 at the Department of Animal & Food Sciences' Livestock Arena. Numerous student organizations within Davis College will be represented, as well as an opportunity to speak with college guests and representatives. The program features a live country-and-western band, and hamburger/sausage dinner. 


	

	
	The 2022 Davis College award recipients included: Davis College Teaching Award: Joey Young, Associate Professor (Plant & Soil Science); Davis College Research Award: Richard Stevens, Professor (Natural Resources Management); Davis College Junior Faculty Award: Jamie Bologna Pavlik, Associate Professor (Agricultural & Applied Economics); Davis College Service/Outreach Award: Muntazar Monsur, Assistant Professor (Landscape Architecture); Davis College Student Advising Award: Catherine Simpson, Assistant Professor (Plant & Soil Science); Davis College Instructor Award: Vikram Baliga, Lecturer/Greenhouse Manager (Plant & Soil Science); Davis College International Impact Award: Gad Perry, Professor (Natural Resources Management); Davis College Staff Award: Shelbey Havens, Assistant Director of Recruitment (Dean’s Office); and Davis College Research Staff Award: Edward Carrasco, Swine Center Unit Manager (Animal & Food Sciences).  << more
PSS’s Sukhbir Singh tapped for national ASHS early career honor in Chicago 
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Sukhbir Singh, an assistant professor of vegetable production systems within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, received third place honors in this year's American Society for Horticultural Science Early Career Competition. The recognition was announced in conjunction with the organization's annual meeting earlier this month in Chicago. Singh joined the Texas Tech faculty in 2016.
Practical Experience; Davis College Advisory Board welcomes new members
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Six new members are coming onboard Davis College’s Advisory Board this semester, officials announced this month. They are Tim Bargainer of Austin; Bryan Bernhard of Lubbock; David Buckmeier of Mountain Home; Ashley Cash of Lubbock; Dusty Moore of Abernathy; and Brandie Mustian of Weatherford. The board is comprised of 24 members who represent the college's departments and development office.
Davis College’s Murph re-appointed to national NAADA Board of Directors
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Davis College Coordinator of Alumni Relations Tracee Murph has been re-appointed to a one-year term on the National Agricultural Alumni & Development Association’s Board of Directors. She will serve as the Communications and Marketing Committee Chair. She’ll be responsible for providing guidance on marketing initiatives and materials used to promote the organization to various stakeholders.

Water Wise; Sweltering temperatures call for smart use of limited resources
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Grueling heatwaves searing the Texas High Plains this summer call for using the right techniques for irrigation efficiency. In terms of turf, priority one is deep and infrequent irrigation, said Joey Young with the Department of Plant & Soil Science. Other keys in smart irrigation are making sure the water is hitting its intended target and distancing home owners with irrigation controllers from having a ‘set it and forget it' mindset.

Angela Shaw joins Texas Tech Department of Animal & Food Sciences
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Angela Shaw, an experienced food microbiologist from Iowa State University, has been named a professor within the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, effective, Aug. 1. Her research mission is to reduce the food safety burden in the United States and abroad by conducting research that discovers novel food safety interventions from the farm to the consumer while training the next generation of food scientists.

Dr. Bill Bennett Student Success Center adds Michael Harper, Haley Hudson 
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Michael Harper and Haley Hudson arrived this month as Program Managers for Davis College Academic Student Programs. Their primary duties include strategically developing policies, procedures, goals, and outcomes for the academic advising office, as well as being responsible for advisors adhering to curriculum requirements including department, college, university and state requisites.

Direct experience keys innovative national NBAF-NLTP mentorship program
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Davis College and the USDA have teamed up to provide mentorship opportunities and practical experience to students pursuing careers in animal disease research with the National Bio & Agro-Defense Facility Laboratorian Training Program, which is nearing the conclusion of its first year. The 11 students were selected from nine universities to join the one-year hybrid program, said Davis College's Christy Bratcher.

Davis College students featured in summer commencement program
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More than 1,000 Texas Tech students, including 77 undergraduates from Davis College, received diplomas at the university's summer commencement ceremonies on Aug. 6 at the United Supermarkets Arena in Lubbock. Hunter Hudson, an agricultural & applied economics and general business dual major from Allen, Texas, served at the college’s banner bearer.

LA’s Monsur uses VR tours to improve child care facilities in Texas, Colorado
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Using virtual reality and 3D cameras, a Texas Tech research team will use a $299,000 grant from the USDA's National Institute of Food & Agriculture to develop virtual tours and educational programs for childcare providers. Led by LA’s Muntazar Monsur, the goal is to train child care professionals, teachers and caregivers about low-cost, sustainable and incremental design for creating healthier early childhood environments.
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